
 
 

The children (and staff!) 
looked fantastic on Friday 
for their WW2 Day.  They 
spent the day deciphering 
codes, jive dancing and 
making banners for the  
afternoon street party! 
 

 
 
 
Well done to our stars 

of the week! 
Year 3:  

Poppy, Eliza, Riley,  
Bentley, Amelie and  

Edward 
 

Year 4: 
Will, Raphi, Dexter, Adam, 

and Jaya  
 

Year 5: 
Arabella, Rafal and  

Madeleine  
 

Year 6  
Tom, Alex, Jack, Lucas, Ben 

and Joseph 

 

Christmas is almost here and 
for some of us that means 
giving new devices to our 
children.  
Whether it’s a laptop, phone, 
tablet or games console, 
there’s lots you can do to 
make sure it’s set up safely 
for your child.  

Click here for five helpful 
tips for setting up your  
children’s new devices this 
Christmas.    
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7.1.20—First Day of spring term 

 
 
 
Christmas Hampers 
We would like to say a big thank you to all our parents, pupils 
and school staff that contributed items, to the CPTT for the mon-
etary donation, to Sainsbury’s, Morrison’s & Tesco’s for providing 
vouchers and to Heavitree Sounds Choir for donating food items 
too.   
We have been totally overwhelmed by how generous everybody 
has been and feel lucky to be a part of such a fantastic Lady-
smith community 

Bikeability for year 4  
With Bikeability Level 1, children learn to control and master 
their bike in a safe space in the school playground. 
Level 1 is for children in Year 4 who are able to ride a bike 
without stabilisers.  
If your child would like to take part, please collect a form from 
the school office.  

Year 3 and 4 Christmas Celebration 
The year 3 and 4 Christmas play was a real treat 
once again!  The children sang beautifully and had 
worked really hard to learn their lines.  It can be  
pretty daunting to perform in front of nearly 200 
adults but 
they rose to 
the  
challenge 
and the  
result was  

fantastic.  Well done to all children and staff who 
worked so hard to put the show together. 


